








































Jacqueline Lassiter 

From: Samya Lutz< 

Sent: Monday, August 9, 202110:27 PM 

To: Council <Council@co.whatcom.wa.us> 

Cc: Samya Lutz , 

Subject: Comment on district court judge 

Honorable County Councilmembers: 

I would like to comment on your decision to appoint a district court judge. Thank you for your deliberative process to 

gather information and for having the information and videos available to the public. 

After watching the interviews and reviewing the submitted information, I strongly support Shoshana Paige to be the 

next appointed district court judge. Shoshana Paige has experience, context, education, clarity, discretion, and ideas that 

will help our region at this point in time. While other candidates also have strong resumes and references, I believe she 

has the strongest handle on the current issues facing our region, and the opportunities available that can enhance the 

safety of our community in a way that is both efficient and equitable. 

I strongly encourage you to consider appointing Shoshana Paige for this position. 

Thank you, 

Samya 

Samya Lutz 

Lummi Island, WA 


